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From: John Brady   
Sent: 27 January 2021 17:02 
To: Clair Shields 
Subject: Replacement Windows Rose Cottage, 2 Egton Road, Aislaby, Whitby YO21 1SU 
 
Ref Nos: NYM/2021/0016/LB & NYM/2021/0015/FL 
 
Good Afternoon Clair  
 
Firstly I hope you are keeping safe and well. 
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Secondly, my joiner has sent me some better images of the windows we are proposing to install at Rose 
Cottage, subject of course to receiving planning permission and Listed Building consent. I am therefore 
sending you these informally as they were not included in the pack of documents enclosed with the 
application, but I felt that they might be useful for information purposes.  
 
If you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Patrick Brady 




